
 

 
April 4th, 2022 

Dear Parents,  
The College has organised for all Elective Drama students (11 & 12) to attend Sydney Theatre 
Company’s acclaimed production of ‘The Picture of Dorian Gray”. It is an invaluable experience for 
students to watch live theatre. By attending this performance, students have the opportunity to 
become better acquainted with the role of theatre in society as well as being inspired by a professional 
theatre production. They encounter a fully operating theatre using set, lights, sound and costume 
design all relevant for students’ understanding of theatre and drama.  
 
The details of the excursion are as follows: 
Year Groups:     Drama Years 11 & 12 

Date of Excursion:    Week 1 - Thursday April 28th 

Arrival at Sydney Theatre Co:   Meet Ms Lindley at start of Period 2 

Journey :                              Students will travel on the train with Ms Lindley to the 
Roslyn Packer Theatre on Hickson Road. Please bring your lunch which you will eat at the theatre. 
Also, your Opal Card.  
 
Attire: School Uniform 

Cost:     $10.00 (to be added to the Term 2 College fees)  

Please kindly complete the attached authorisation slip and return to Ms Lindley tomorrow. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Penny Lindley 

 

 

Drama Teacher 



THE PICTURE OF DORIAN GRAY 

PERMISSION SLIP 

 
     

 

I give permission my son (please print name)      of class  _ 

to attend THE PICTURE OF DORIAN GRAY on April 28. I understand that students will go 

with their teachers to and from the venue.  In the event of an emergency or an accident, I 

give permission for the teacher in charge and the College to take appropriate action to 

ensure my child’s safety. 

Parent/ Guardian Name:  _______________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  _______________________________ 

Parent/ Guardian Mobile:  _______________________________ 

Date:      ________  
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